
JADAVPUR UNIVERSITY 
KOLKATA – 700 032 

 

 
                                                                                                            Dated: 22.04.2022 

                                                                          Notice 
 
It is notified to all concerned that the interview for the post of Sub-Assistant 

Engineer Gr.-III scheduled to be held on 22.04.2022 at 12:00 

Noon(Mechanical)/1:00 p.m.(Electrical) has been re-scheduled on 29.04.2022 at 

12:00 Noon(Mechanical)/1:00 p.m.(Electrical)  due to non-availability of  observer 

from reserved category. Any inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                              REGISTRAR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


